
 

 

 

 

 

6th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you are aware, members of the National Education Union (NEU) have voted to take 

industrial action, alongside many other public sector workers. The next days of industrial action 

(strikes) that will potentially affect Westfields Infant School are next Wednesday15th March and 

Thursday 16th March.  

Whilst I am able to ask teachers if they are participating, they are not obliged to confirm this until 

the day of action.  

We are currently considering all our options, including identifying certain groups of pupils 

coming to school as well as a full closure (all classes) or partial closure (some classes) of the 

school.  

I appreciate the potential disruption this will cause you but recommend that you start to consider 

alternative childcare arrangements for this date. Please do not assume that if your child’s class 

was open or closed for the last day of industrial action on 1st February or 2nd March that it will be 

the same next week. 

I will advise you further as soon as I have additional information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Janette Teague 

Headteacher 
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